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Serving in Worship during June 
                                                 Acolytes 

                                         2:  Briggs Fiser 

                                         9:  Rowen Saneholtz 

                                       16:  Kolbee Thomas 

                                       23:  Rowen Saneholtz 

      30:  Briggs Fiser 

 

                                              Lay Readers 

                                         2:  open 

                                         9:  open 

                                       16:  Jeanne Willson 

                                       23:  Ed Kidston 

      30:  open 

 

                                                 Greeters 

                                         2:  Sue Dewire 

                                         9:  Jason Luke family 

                                       16:  Thomas family 

                                       23:  open 

      30:  open



1 – Pastor Didi Panzo 
4 – Becky Jaessing 
4 – Kimme Engels 
4 – Brady Steinke 
6 – Emil Whitis 
6 – Stephanie Johnson 
7 – Dylan Hutchison 
8 – Lyndsi Engels 
9 – Megan Whitis 
11 – Susan Rockey 
13 – Denise Brown 
 

15 – Josh Fiser 
17 – Keith Gearhart 
19 – Dick Todd 
19 – Cadin Jaessing 
20 – Dale Rockey 
22 – Hillis Rockey 
24 – Bill Tarr 
24 – Joshua Luke 
27 – Addalyn Hendricks 
29 – Michael Vogel 
29 – Parker Smith 

 
 
4 - Dennis and Val Steinke 
6 - Howard and Marilyn Parrish 
10 - Dan and Deb Clum 
18 - Jon and Holly Willson 
20 - Jim and Joni Engels 
24 - Mike and Melinda Shilling       
26 – David and Jennifer Clark 
28 – Ryan and Kati Burt 
 
 

       

 
 

 

June 
Birthdays 

 
 

  

 

 
 

June   Anniversaries 
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 REJOICNG! 
We rejoice with Briggs Fiser who was confirmed Sunday, May 5 at 

the 10 a.m. service.  His parents are Josh and Jodi Fiser.   

 

 

Thank You to the Volunteers for Church Clean-up Work Day 

Saturday, May 11, a work day took place here at St. John’s. to clean-

up the outside of the church.  Our yard looks because of all the 

helping hands and their hard work! 

 

Thank You to All Who Helped with the Mission Trip Dinner Sales 

Thank you to all the workers, runners and salespeople who helped 

with the dinner sales.  Unfortunately, the actual trip has been 

cancelled due to not enough people able to go this year.  There are still 

some ½ chickens left, 2 per bag at $16.  They are in the downstairs 

freezer by the south wall.  There is an envelope on the inside door for 

your payment. 

 

 

 

2024 GRADUATION RECOGNITION  

Graduates  

Joey Burt graduated from North Central and plans to attend Marshall 

University in the fall where he has been invited to be on the track 

team! He will major in Sports Business.  

 

Braden Saneholtz graduated from The Ohio State University with a 

Bachelor of Science in Computer Science and Engineering. After 

graduation he will be working as a computer programming consultant 

for the corporate office of Huntington Bank in Columbus. 

 

Blake Bumb graduated from The Ohio State University with a 

Bachelor of Science in Health Sciences. He will be applying to 

graduate school to be a Physician’s Assistant.  

 

Sara Luke Finished her Bachelor’s degree this year from Western 

Governors University in Early Education.  
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2024 TEACHER APPRECIATION 

 

A heartfelt thank you goes out to everyone who helps to teach classes 

and lead Bible Studies each Wednesday and Sunday here at St. John’s. 

You all are a blessing from God and your effort is greatly appreciated! 

 

Sunday School-opening - Chris Whitis 

Sunday School-youth - Melinda Shilling, Katy Brancheau, Erinne     

             Stump, Dawn Smith, Shawn Hendricks, Jodi Fiser, Michael  

             Kidston, Bill Hill 

Sunday School- Catechism – Julie Carlson, Eric Frank, Pastor  

             Zornow 

1st Communion - Merlin Wright 

Sunday School-HS - Kati Burt 

Sunday School-adult - Ric Clark  

Wednesday-youth-Sara Luke, Ann Kidston, Riki Timbrook, Robin     

                                 Willson, Jeanne Willson 

 

 

 

 

June and July are NALC Flood Bucket Months 

June is flood bucket month.  WOTC will be collecting during these 

months.  Our giving is even more important during this difficult time. 

The following is needed: 

▪ 1 five-gallon bucket with lid  

▪ 1 jug bleach   ½ gal or smaller 

▪ 2 rags 

▪ 2 large trash bags (contractor – 3 mil) 

▪ 1 roll paper towels 

▪ Comet or scouring cleanser 

▪ Pine Sol or liquid cleaner  

▪ scrub brush  

▪ gloves, 1 pair each, size L preferred:  rubber (reusable, i.e. Playtex, 

dishwashing type), cotton, & leather 
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VBS   

Welcome to Scuba VBS! Scuba will take kids deep into an amazing 

undersea adventure where they'll experience the ever-flowing, never-

ending love of God. At Scuba VBS, kids will be immersed in the 

Word and discover what living water is really all about! 

 

Join us at St. John's Lutheran Church, June 24-28 from 9-11:30am! 

We will also hold a special Sunday program at St. John's on Sunday, 

June 30th at 10am to share with the community what we learned 

during our week at Scuba VBS. VBS is open to all children entering 

preschool to those entering 6th grade. We hope to see you all there! 

To sign up to participate, look for the link on the church facebook 

page or sign up in the church office! Bring your friends and family! 

To sign up to volunteer to help lead student groups, please email 

Megan at 209st.johnsyouth@gmail.com. Can't wait to dive in! 
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WOTC Board Meeting Minutes 

May 19, 2024 

Present: Brenda Athy, Janice Thompson, Julie Carlson, Lexy Robson 

and Stacy DeMara 
 

Devotions were done by Lexy. 
 

Treasurer’s – Checking $3,479.67              Funeral Fund $1,826.0 

  

Vice President — Brenda found another company to possibly order 

the replacement altar linen. Janice is going to call this company with 

further questions.   

 

Secretary of Mission — Lexy will be putting up the signs for Bible & 

Flood Bucket month.  There is a huge need for gift cards & Flood 

Buckets by the NALC Disaster Relief. 

 

Secretary of Community — Bev asked Michelle Kleinhen to speak 

at the Women’s General Meeting. Michelle is not available 9/28 but is 

open on 9/21. 

 

Old Business — 

 

Vacation Bible School kitchen help was discussed.  Kitchen help may 

be needed from 9:00-11:30 those days.  Julie will be getting with 

Megan on which snack list she would prefer.  Julie said she will pick 

up the snacks.  They are figuring on may be 60 kids. 

 

New Business —  
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Brenda will be gone June 9th for the Mission Trip. We will wait & 

have our next meeting on June 30th.  

 

Janice & Brenda will be getting together to go over what is needed for 

the Root Beer Float stand. 

 

Next meeting will be at 9:00 on June 30th. Devotions will be done by 

Brenda. 

 

The meeting closed with the Lord’s Prayer. 

 

Respectfully submitted by:  Stay DeMara 

 

 
 

St. John’s Lutheran Church 

Church Council Meeting 

No May Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

                      
 


